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' July 1, 19 83. . .. -.

TO: Members of Maryland Congressional Delegation and
. Maryland General Assembly for Montgomery County

FROM: Stewart McKenzie, Legislative Coordinator for the Environment M
Montgomery County Council {

SUBJECT: Further County Action re Bethesda Nuclear Reactor

On June 16, we sent you a copy of the joint County Executive / Council
President letter to Chairman Palladino of the Nuclear Regulatory Commissiono

and Director Griffith of the Defense Nuclear Agency in which Montgomery
County urged them to consider four issues of County concern and not make
su= mary disposition on any subject relating to th&m. These points had to

;do with licence renewal, monitoring results, oversight co==ittee, and the
emergency plan. To date, we have not received an answer from either of
these agencies.

For your information, the Council Transportation and Environment
Co ittee vill be meeting at 2:30 p.m., on Tuesday, July 12, in the fifth
floor conference room of the County Office Building to discuss what further
action the County should take in this matter. We would be most pleased to
see you or a representative from your office at this meeting, should you
wish to come.
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